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I am writing regarding the new development on Bull From Rd that is in the works.  I am a homeowner in Suncadia. 
The thought of all those homes and RVs there causes me concern. Bullfrom Rd is already a disaster every Sunday
afternoon when everyone is heading home.  If there was a fire or an emergency we would all be stuck there.  I think
it will create big time safety issues.

I am against the project happening.

Thank you,

Lisa Kendall
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